
 

 

 

REDBRIDGE LOCAL PLAN 2015-2030  

NOTICE OF INDEPENDENT EXAMINATION UNDER REGULATION 24 OF THE TOWN AND 

COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2012  

The London Borough of Redbridge submitted its Local Plan for independent examination on 

3
rd

 March 2017. Inspector David Smith BA (Hons) DMS MRTPI has been appointed to 

conduct an examination to determine whether the Plan is sound. 

Andrea Copsey has been appointed as the Programme Officer for the Examination and will 

deal with all procedural, administrative and programming matters under the direction of the 

Inspector. Andrea can be contacted on Email: copseyandrea@gmail.com and Tel: 07842 

643988 

The Redbridge Local Plan hearings will start at 10.00am on Tuesday 6 June 2017 at the City 

Gates Conference Centre, 25-29 Clements Road, Ilford, IG1 1BH. 

Further information on the examination, including the full timetable, is available on the 

Council’s website here: https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/planning-and-building/planning-

policy/redbridge-local-plan-2015-2030/ 
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